
KELOWNA, BC: The Division of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery in Kelowna, BC is inviting 
applications for a Locum position for May 2022 – June 2023. 
 
The successful candidate will join a highly collegial team of five plastic surgeons providing 
comprehensive care in Kelowna for the Interior Health Region. 
 
Care is primarily based out of Kelowna General Hospital with an office and private surgery 
center 1km away at Okanagan Health Surgical Centre. 
 
The scope of practice is diverse, comprising a wide spectrum of reconstructive, trauma, and 
elective surgical services, with equitable division of on-call duties. 
 
The locum will have regular access to hospital resources at KGH (main OR, minor surgery and 
hand clinic) for insured services, as well as to the private surgical center for WCB cases.  
 
This opportunity includes a fully staffed office, with administrative and EMR/billing support, 
and a large well-established physician referral base.  
 
The city of Kelowna and surrounding Okanagan are filled with activities for the sports 
enthusiast (mountain biking, hiking, skiing, lake activities) and foodie (120 wineries, unique 
restaurants) alike.  
 
The candidate must hold a fellowship in Plastic Surgery with the Royal College of Physicians and 
Surgeons of Canada, and must hold an independent practice license with the College of 
Physicians and Surgeons of BC.  
 
Interested and qualified candidates are encouraged to send a CV and contact information for 
three referees to: Dr. J. Scott Williamson, swilliamson@okanaganhealth.ca 
 
 

file:///C:/Users/Alix/AppData/Local/Packages/Microsoft.Office.Desktop_8wekyb3d8bbwe/AC/INetCache/Content.Outlook/QRQDRSMD/swilliamson@okanaganhealth.ca

